
Board of Trustees TABC 
Washtenaw Community College 

ACTION 
4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105-4800 

Subject Date 

Health & Fitness Center Hot Water System Upgrade Contract Award December 11, 2018 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is the recommendation that the Board of Trustees approve a contract for John Darr Mechanical of Ann Arbor, 

Ml, as a contractor for the Health & Fitness Center Domestic Hot Water System Upgrade Project, in the amount of 

$242,500.00, contingent upon the College administration obtaining a satisfactory contract with the firm. 

A ROLL CALL VOTE WILL BE TAKEN 

Prepared by: =M=ar=k'-"Al=le;.:..n ------ Recommended by: 

Title: Vice President. Facilities Rose B. Bellanca, President 

Development and Operations 


